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This publication is distributed primarily in an electronic 

format and is accessible from our Baronial website,

www.windmastershill.org

If you wish to receive a hard copy of the Windlore by 

mail, you may do so by submitting a written request to 

the Barony or by contacting the Baronial Chronicler, 

Lady

Helwynn Ivelchild (Cassandra Chambers Wagner)

chronicler@windmastershill.org

September

19 Atlantia Fall University
20 Baronial Fighter Practice 11 am
20 Baronial Meeting 3 pm
26-29 Midnight at the Oasis 

October

3-5 Fall Coronation
11 Dun Carraig Baronial Birthday
15-19 War of the Wings

   The next baronial fighter practice (11am) 
and meeting (3pm)  will be held on 
September 20th at Honeycutt Road Park, 
101 Fitness Drive, Fuquay-Varina. We are 
inviting anyone who can to stay overnight 
after University and join us for practice on 
Sunday morning. 
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Meeting Notes from the 17 Aug 2014 Barony of Windmasters' Hill Monthly Business Meeting

Meeting Called to order: 5:00 PM

Paid Members in Attendance: 25

Non-Paid Members in Attendance: 2

Seneschals Comments:

Asked if we had any newcomers in attendance: there were 3, they were welcomed
Proposed event budget for Ymir, $7,560 – the $500 deposit already paid.  Motion made and seconded.  Discussion held, motion passed 20 for 0 

against.
Details of Discussion, Adelric will be the Autocrat.  We will not use a U-Haul, Adelric will use his truck and trailer.  The Baronage will take care of

Prizes for the event.  Event attendance costs will increase to Site $12, Feast $10 and Cabin $18.  
Polling of Confidence being conducted.  12 September is the due date for polling letters. Seneschal will notify populace when letters have been sent 

out.  Currently awaiting mailing labels from Kingdom.  Motion made and seconded for $300 to cover the cost of postage and envelopes.  
Motion passed 19 for and 0 against.

We have several events coming up in the near future, University sponsored by the Canton of Elvegast; Midnight at the Oasis sponsored by the 
Canton of Nemenfeld; War of the Wings were we will have a Baronial Camp; and the BBBBBBBBBB, Canton of Buckston event.  Please 
come on out and support out Canton and Baronial event activities.

War of the Wings Baronial Encampment.  You must pre-register for Land by 25 September, which require an ACCEPS registration first.  Once you 
have those, you need to e-mail the Camp Steward your tent info on the Baronial Web Page.  The Camp Steward is Adelric Falke.  We will be 
planning for a Baronial Dinner of Friday night.  More to follow via e-mail notifications.

The September Business Meeting will be held at the Honeycutt Park in Fuquay-Varina in 21 September.
The date for the October Business Meeting will be determined around the War of the Wings event.  And the November Business Meeting will be at 

the Canton of Buckston Event site.

Officer Reports

 Exchequer:  Total $17,116.52; Un-allocated $16,501.52; Allocated $615 ($50 Baronage, $500 emergency, $65 fire table); Spent $960.95 
($400 Pennsic tent rental, $560.95 Pennsylvania storage shed fee's).  Current Annual reoccurring expenses $2,062.95.  Pennsic flyer 
advertised  a VISA credit card through UMB Financial Corp featuring your own personal SCA Name and Device on it.

 Herald: Working on silk banners classes for War of the Wings
 Quartermaster: Will inquire with Optimist Farm if we can leave baronial stuff needed for Midnight at the Oasis at the site from the 

University event at the same site a week prior.
 A&S: Preparing a possible bid for a 2nd Baronial Event in the spring
 Chatelane: Keep a lookout for newcomers

Canton Seneschal Reports:

 Attillum: The Autisism Demo planned for 6 September is cancelled
 Buckston: Plan on attending the B to the tenth power event in November
 Elvegast: Plan on attending University in September.  Cut off for classes is Wednesday 20 August.
 Kappelenberg: No issues
 Nemenfeld: Plan on attending Midnight at the Oasis in September

Baronage Comments:

 Peasants Revolt is Saturday August 23rd, would like as many folks as can to attend to support this small local event.  Planning to stop for 
Seafood dinner in New Bern, NC on the way back.

 Planning to replace the two 30+ year old baronial cloaks.  They are long, heavy and old.  Will be looking to fund replacement materials 
through donations.  More information to follow.  Have someone who has volunteered to make them.

 Pennsic, looking for any final receipts.  Will hold post Pennsic discussion at the September meeting before the meeting starts.
 Looking for award recommendations
 Be sure to fill out and submit your Baronial Polling forms when you receive them. 

Meeting Closed at: 6:11 PM
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 Letter from their Excellencies

Greetings to the illustrious populace of Windmasters' Hill,

We want to take a brief minute to recognize those who have been invaluable to us in our time to date as Baronage. Lord Adelric
Falke, Mistress Trephine la Borderesse, and all our other Baronial officers who dedicate their time and talents to making sure 
we can continue as a thriving group. Also, Lady Emedult Hansler who served as our head retainer until June of this year, 
managed us, our stuff, and many other challenges with grace and humor. Finally, to the populace as a whole, we thank you for 
the time and effort you give on the fighting field, in creating beautiful works of art, and in service as officers, event staff, or 
numerous unseen capacities (washing dishes, hauling tents, etc.) You make us and Windmasters' Hill the premier barony in 
Atlantia!

In August, we announced our hope to continue as your Baronage for another two years. After consultation with Their Royal 
Highnesses and our Kingdom Seneschal, Lord Adelric has taken the necessary steps to conduct and send out letters for a 
Polling of Confidence. On August 25, he mailed out polling letters to all paid members of the Barony. Please take the time to
complete the and return the enclosed polling to Their Highnesses by September 12. Also, if you are a paid member and did not 
receive a polling letter, please contact Lord Adelric as soon as possible so he can send one to you.

We have updated our Baronial Progress ( http://windmastershill.org/baronial-progress/) through mid-November. I also
wanted to remind folks that Lady Jora i Holti will be seeking help at these events. In particular, she will need folks willing to 
help setup / cleanup / retain / guard. As each event gets closer, she will post specific support needs. We are ever grateful for 
any help you might be able to give her and us.

Also, please mark your calendar for your September Baronial fighter practice and meeting which will be Sunday, September 21 
beginning at an EARLIER time (11 AM) to allow folks attending University on Saturday from out to town to join our fighter 
practice and still get home at a reasonable hour.

Additionally, with three upcoming local events (University, Midnight at the Oasis, and B^10) between now and December, we 
ask you to consider sending in award recommendations for kingdom and baronial awards.

Is there someone you know doesn't have one an award you think they should? If so, take a minute and send in a 
recommendation via the Kingdom's online
award recommendation system.

Not sure if they already have an award, send the recommendation anyway!

Atlantian Order of Precedence (check here to see if someone has received an award): http://op.atlantia.sca.org/
Kingdom Awards and descriptions: http://op.atlantia.sca.org/awards.php
Atlantian Online Award Recommendation System: http://award.atlantia.sca.org/

Also, His Excellency and I are seeking baronial award recommendations for
us to act upon at Midnight at the Oasis, B^10, Ymir, and other future
events.  The Atlantian Order of Precedence also lists baronial awards an
individual has received.

Windmasters' Hill Awards and descriptions: http://windmastershill.org/awards/
Windmasters' Hill Online Award Recommendation Form:

http://windmastershill.org/contact-us/award-recommendation/
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You can also email award recommendations directly to us (baronage@windmastershill.org).

Also, check out the article on page 5 of June 2012 Windlore if you'd like some
tips about writing award recommendations:
http://windmastershill.org/download/windlore/2012/Windlore%202012-06.pdf

In service,
Callixtus & Adriana
Baron & Baroness of Windmasters' Hill

 
 

This is The Windlore, a publication of the Barony of Windmasters’ Hill of the Society for Creative Anachronism, Inc. The Windlore is
available free of charge at the website www.windmastershill.org. This newsletter is not a corporate publication of the Society for Crea-
tive Anachronism, Inc., and does not delineate SCA policies. Copyright 2013, Society for Creative Anachronism, Inc. For information
on reprinting letters and artwork from this publication, please contact the Chronicler, who will assist you in contacting the original
creator of the piece. Please respect the legal rights of our contributors.

Chronicler: Helwynn Ivelchild (Cassandra Chambers Wagner)
Email: chronicler@windmastershill.org
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This special edition of The Windlore was  prepaired by His Excellency,
Callixtus Gill.


